Per the below email from Ben Crompton, Keith
Drury, and David Delaney, convention at Stocks
Farm in Staffordshire, England has been canceled

this year.

Dear all,
Hope you're keeping well.

We need to be in touch, as we are in
the unfortunate position of having to
tell you that there will not be a
convention at Stocks Farm, Bramshall,
Staffs this year. We're very sorry
about this. Neither Ashley House,
Lancashire or Yorkley, Gloucestershire
are affected and will proceed as
normal.

There will not be any need for
preparations at Staffs this year, so
workers are remaining in their fields.

We are hoping to hold meetings at an
alternative venue the same weekend -
the first May bank holiday weekend.
Currently we are looking for a suitable
venue. We will let you know as soon
as possible when a suitable venue has
been confirmed. In the meantime, if
you have booked accommodation for
Staffs convention, please do not
cancel it, as it may still be suitable for
the alternative venue.

In order to book an alternative venue
we need to know approximate
numbers of those who wish to attend
convention over the first bank holiday
weekend. We would appreciate it if
you could give us an idea as to how
many expect to go. It's possible that
sleeping accommodation may be
available to book at a suitable venue,
but we will be in touch about that.

As many of you will be aware, we have
been preparing a Safeguarding
Statement/Policy and we hope this will
be available shortly.

Take care.

Your brothers
Ben, Keith and David



